September 2, 2010
To Whom It May Concern:

I have had the pleasure to work with Hill York on two different, comprehensive energy
conservation programs that the City of Clearwater has implemented. Hill York has
gone above and beyond in the implementation of these programs and I would
recommend you consider them for similar projects that you are considering.

I have personally worked with Rob Pulsifer, Hill York’s Director of Energy Services,
who was instrumental in our successful pursuit of grant funding available by the
American Recovery and Reinvestment Act through the Energy Efficiency and
Conservation Block Program.

Rob was instrumental in the development of a variety of energy solution that the City of
Clearwater is and has implemented including heat recovery to heat a community pool,
HVAC controls solutions, high efficiency lighting upgrades, high efficiency HVAC
equipment, and more. ;

Hill York is a top notch company that has exceeded our expectations with regard to
professionalism, their dedication to completing a job the right way, and assisting the
city with issues that are not directly linked to their scope of work but may be associated
with a given job.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional
information.

Sincerely,
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Assistant Director of General Services
City of Clearwater, FL

1900 Grand Avenue
Clearwater, FLL 33755
Ph#: 727-562-4891
Email: Rick.Carnlev@myClearwater.com




